Welcome Back to the Grimsby Skating Club! We hope everyone is enjoying their
summer while staying safe & healthy-

We are happy to let you know that we will be offering the following skating
programs this fall: Canskate, Pre-Canskate, Parent & Tot, StarSkate, Junior,
Intermediate and Senior Skating.

Back by popular demand, we will also continue to offer our early
PreCanskate/Parent & Tot session on Mondays at 4:10pm, which will get our

youngest skaters home before dinner time

Attention StarSkate and Junior Skaters-we have added StarSkate/Junior
Academy- This is an additional 45 min session each week strictly focused on
Figure Skating Skills which will be offered to any Junior/ StarSkate Skaters who
have registered for at least two days per week with their regular group.

We will be filling registration spots on a first come, first served basis via email to
info@grimsbyskatingclub.com or via mailbox drop-off at 16 Anne Court, in
Grimsby. Once again, no in-person registration sessions will be offered.
Canskate, PreCanskate, Parent & Tot, StarSkate and Junior Skating Registration
will begin today

Senior and Intermediate Registration will open later this summer.

There are two forms to be filled out prior to your child starting on the ice which
we have included in your registration package.

Registration form & Concussion Form

Please fill out these new forms and send them back in PDF format to
info@grimsbyskatingclub.com in order to start your registration process.

Please be sure to check our Instagram & Facebook page for regular updates, and
watch your email prior to the start of the season.

It is important to add our email address to your “safe senders list” as sometimes
we send out group emails that will bounce back without it.

Yours Truly,
Grimsby Skating Club



